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NOTICE OF INTENT 

To endorse the 2025 Water and Wastewater Rate Study and Financial 
Plans and to put in effect the respective water and wastewater rates. 
 
 
The 2025 Water and Wastewater Rate Study and Financial Plans, including the 
proposed water and wastewater rates and charges for 2025 and subsequent years, will 
be presented to Stratford City Council and the public at the December 16th Regular 
Council Meeting. 

The Study and Financial Plans are prepared in accordance with the Municipal Act, 2001, 
and Ontario Regulation 453/07. The proposed rates are intended to take effect on 
January 1, 2025. At the meeting, a By-law to amend the 2025 water and wastewater 
rates will also be considered by Council. 

Additional details about the Study and Plans may be found on EngageStratford.ca or by 
reaching out to the contact provided below. 

Date, Time, and Location of Meeting: 

Date:  December 16, 2024 
Time:  7:00 p.m. 
Location:  Council Chamber, second floor at Stratford City Hall, 

1 Wellington Street, Stratford, ON N5A 6W1 

How to Provide Comments and Speak at the Meeting: 

Your opinion on this matter is important. Please call, mail, or e-mail your comments to 
the Director of Infrastructure Services at: 

Taylor Crinklaw, Director of Infrastructure Services 
82 Erie St, Stratford, ON N5A 2M4 
tcrinklaw@stratford.ca 
519-271-0250 extension 5224 

by December 6, 2024, in order for your comments to be included with the staff report 
on this matter. 

mailto:tcrinklaw@stratford.ca
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For those persons who wish to appear as a delegation at the Regular Council meeting 
regarding this matter, please complete the Delegation Request Form, available on the 
City’s website at stratford.ca/delegation 

Alternatively, requests to speak at the meeting or comments on this matter can be 
made in writing by contacting the City Clerk at clerks@stratford.ca. Requests to appear 
as a delegation must be submitted by 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, December 10, 2024. 

Notice of Collection: 

Personal information collected as part of this Notice is pursuant to the Municipal Act, 
2001 and the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Personal 
information collected will be used to assist Council in making a decision on this matter. 
Names, addresses, opinions and comments may be made available for public disclosure. 
Questions regarding this collection should be forwarded to the City Clerk, 1 Wellington 
Street, P.O. Box 818, Stratford, ON N5A 6W1 or by emailing tdafoe@stratford.ca or by 
telephone at the number below. 

If you require this document in an alternate format, please contact the Clerk’s Office at 
519-271-0250 extension 5237 or email clerks@stratford.ca. 

Dated this 20th day of November, 2024. 

Tatiana Dafoe, City Clerk 
The Corporation of the City of Stratford 
City Hall, P.O. Box 818 
Stratford ON N5A 6W1 
Telephone: 519-271-0250, extension 5329 
Fax: 519-273-5041 
Email: clerks@stratford.ca 
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